
 
 

 

 

 
INVITATION TO TOWN OF EASTON COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE STAKEHOLDER ROUNDTABLE  

 
Dear Community Leaders,  

The Town of Easton received state funding through the Hudson River Valley Greenway Grant Program to undertake 
community planning and to forge development practices that create livable, sustainable, and equitable communities. The 
Town of Easton will maximize this funding opportunity and formulate a Comprehensive Plan update. The purpose of this 
email is to request your participation in understanding ways to strategically plan for future land use and overall 
community and economic development. 
 
On behalf of the Town of Easton, you are invited to participate in a Comprehensive Plan Update Stakeholder Roundtable 
occurring on Monday, January 9, 2023 from 6 pm – 8 pm AND Saturday, January 21, 2023 from 10 am – 12 pm. These 
particular stakeholder meetings will be held in person at Burton Hall (downstairs Boardroom), 1071 NY-40, Greenwich, 
NY 12834. Your participation in these key input-gathering sessions is highly appreciated. It will provide for a small group 
discussion on pressing needs in the community and potential ways to plan for future development in Easton. We are 
inviting you to this stakeholder roundtable as your feedback is valuable and appreciated.   

Please RSVP to this email with whether you will attend as soon as possible. For any additional questions or concerns on 
the Comprehensive Plan, you may contact: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Accompanying this invitation is a ‘Stakeholder Questionnaire’ to be filled out prior to the roundtables for talking points. 
If you are unable to attend either session, there is still an opportunity for you to partake in the stakeholder engagement 
process by sending in your filled-out questionnaire to either point of contact for due consideration.  

Thank you and please RSVP about your attendance. We look forward to seeing you at the Comprehensive Plan Update 
Stakeholder Roundtable on January 9 at 6 pm OR January 21 at 10 am. 

 
 
 
 
 

Kevin Schwenzfeier 
Senior Planner 
Laberge Group 

(518) 458-7112 Ext. 134 
kschwenzfeier@labergegroup.com  

 
 
 

Dan Shaw 
Supervisor 

Town of Easton 
(518) 695-4677 

eastonsuper1@hotmail.com   
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